
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

TCS/GEN/87/2023-24  Date: 11-03-2024 
 

CIRCULAR 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: PERSEVERANCE مثابرة 
 

SUBJECT: SCHOOL UNIFORM FOR THE UPCOMING ACADEMIC YEAR 2024-25 

 
 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

We would like to inform you that there will be a change in the school uniform for the upcoming 

academic year, 2024-2025. After careful consideration and feedback from all Stake holders we 

have decided to bring a change in our school uniform. The new uniform is aimed to make students 

look smart and reflect the value of our esteemed institution. We have ensured that the new uniform 

is comfortable to wear with high durability.  

 

Please find attached the image of the new uniform of all the sections of the school. 

 

It is important to note that there will be no change to the Physical Education (PE) uniform for the 

next academic year 24-25. 

 

We do understand that change in school uniform can be challenging and we appreciate your 

cooperation in helping us with the change.  

 

We will soon intimate to you the date of availability of the new uniform. 
 

 
 

    Regards, 

 

 
 
 

    Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

    PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
                                                                   

 

 

 

 


